Notice of Meeting/Workshop Hearing

OTHER AGENCIES AND ORGANIZATIONS
Kittelson & Associates, Inc
The Florida Department of Transportation announces a workshop to which all persons are invited.
DATE AND TIME: September 4, 2013, 8:30 a.m.
PLACE: Orlando, Florida
GENERAL SUBJECT MATTER TO BE CONSIDERED: The Florida Department of Transportation (FDOT), District 5 is presenting its next series of District wide Community Planning Workshops. This series of workshops is focusing on Corridor Planning and examines the District’s newly adopted Multimodal Corridor Planning Guidebook. Community leaders and staff members are exploring how transportation and land use can work together to help address our region’s mobility needs and support our community goals. 
This workshop is the first in a series of six to be held in District 5. This first workshop will be on Thursday, September 4 in the Lake Apopka Conference Rooms A and B at the Florida Department of Transportation’s District 5 Urban Office, 133 South Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, Florida 32801 from 8:30 a.m. to 3 p.m. 
The first session features three distinguished speakers:
• Billy Hattaway, PE – Florida Department of Transportation District One Secretary
• William Petit, PE – Pennsylvania Department of Transportation District One Executive 
• W. Thomas Lavash, Managing Principal of WTL+a
They are sharing lessons learned from the successful implementation of multimodal transportation projects from across the country. The workshop includes presentations, panel discussions, and interactive table sessions.
A copy of the agenda may be obtained by contacting: For additional information concerning the workshop, please contact John Moore, Systems Planner for FDOT at 133 S. Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, FL 32807 or by phone at (407)482-7882 or via email at John.Moore@dot.state.fl.us. Media members, please contact Steve Olson, FDOT Public Information Officer at (386)943-5479 or steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us.
Pursuant to the provisions of the Americans with Disabilities Act, any person requiring special accommodations to participate in this workshop/meeting is asked to advise the agency at least 24 hours before the workshop/meeting by contacting: Public participation is solicited without regard to race, color, national origin, age, sex, religion, disability or family status. Persons who require special accommodations under the Americans with Disabilities Act or persons who require translation services (free of charge) should contact Ms. Jennifer Taylor, FDOT District Five Title VI Coordinator, 719 S. Woodland Boulevard, DeLand, FL 32720, by phone at (386)943-5367, or by email at jennifer.taylor@dot.state.fl.us. If you are hearing or speech impaired, please contact the agency using the Florida Relay Service, 1(800)955-8771 (TDD) or 1(800)955-8770 (Voice).
For more information, you may contact: or additional information concerning the workshop, please contact John Moore, Systems Planner for FDOT at 133 S. Semoran Boulevard, Orlando, FL 32807 or by phone at (407)482-7882 or via email at John.Moore@dot.state.fl.us. Media members, please contact Steve Olson, FDOT Public Information Officer at (386)943-5479 or steve.olson@dot.state.fl.us.

